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NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS, STUDENTS AND STAFF OF ST. DAVID SCHOOL 

This letter is to inform you that Public Health Sudbury & Districts has informed us that classes at 
St. David can resume on Tuesday, February 2, 2021.  

Please note that this excludes anyone at the school who may otherwise be required by Public 
Health to continue to remain in isolation.  In these situations you must follow Public Health 
instructions.   

To continue to support St. David School students, staff and families, the board continues to put 
measures in place to ensure a safe return to school. 

§ We are following our enhanced cleaning protocol and have maintained daily consultation
with Public Health Sudbury & Districts.

§ We have received best practices from the Ministry of Labour and Public Health Sudbury
& Districts that are being implemented in our schools.

§ The School Administration completed a walk-through with Public Health prior to classes
resuming to ensure that all practices and procedures result in a safe return to school.

§ Existing procedures have also been reviewed to ensure that all safety protocols are in
place.

§ As an added layer of protection, all staff and visitors must complete the mandatory self-
screening process before entering the school.

§ All students are also required to complete the self-screening daily https://covid-
19.ontario.ca/school-screening/

§ A face covering/mask must be worn indoors and outdoors at all time when physical
distancing cannot be maintained.  We encourage parents to send 2 masks to school with
their child, in the event that one gets wet or soiled during the day.  The school does have
face coverings to provide children who require them.

We appreciate the efforts of the St. David Community and thank you for working together to 
help keep everyone safe.  We look forward to your return.   

Sincerely, 
Joanne Bénard 

Director of Education 

c. Dawn Wemigwans, Principal of St. David school




